
, , , - .

.

ttD $74

$

I h)7 UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
4%g# WASHINGTON. D.C. 20460

4 JUN 1980

ADM N STRATOR

Mr. Robert Geckler, Program Manager
Division of Site Safety and Environmental

Analysis
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

_

Dear Mr. Geckler:

This letter will confirm your conversation of May 29, 1980 with Betty Jankus
of my staff who requested an extension of the comment period on NURGE-0191,
FEIS, LaCrossee Boiling Water Reactor from June 2, 1980 to June 17, 1980.

We have concerns about the adequacy of the discussions on the benefit / cost
ratio and the radiological impacts.

We will contact you immediately should other concerns appear during our
review.

Sincerely yours,
(

e c:n
J M. McCabe
issistant Director
Office of Environmental Review
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